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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

REX ANNOUNCES EXIT DATE FROM BALLINA 
 
 
Regional Express (Rex) today announces that services to Ballina will cease from Sunday 
March 29, 2020. 
 
The last service, ZL211 will depart Ballina at 6:30am on Saturday March 28. 
 
All passengers with bookings after this date will be offered alternative flights between 
Lismore and Sydney or a full refund. 
 
As for Rex’s announcement to withdraw from Kangaroo Island, Rex will allow for a 
reasonable period for Qantas to match Rex’s 2-3 daily services before withdrawing so there 
will be no disruption to local residents and tourists. 
 
 
 
Regional Express (Rex) is Australia’s largest independent regional airline operating a fleet 
of 60 Saab 340 aircraft on some 1,500 weekly flights to 60 destinations throughout all states 
in Australia. In addition to the regional airline Rex, the Rex Group comprises wholly owned 
subsidiaries Pel-Air Aviation (air freight, aeromedical and charter operator) and the two 
pilot academies Australian Airline Pilot Academy in Wagga Wagga and Ballarat. 
 
Rex Media Contact: Corporate Communications: +61 402 438 361 media@rex.com.au 
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